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Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

Name

Postcode

3072

Email

Write your submission

Dear VPA,

We have been living in the Preston area since May 2020 but before that we used to frequent
the Preston Market weekly to stock up on our fresh seafood and veggies. We love what the
Preston market has to offer and at affordable prices compared to a lot of markets these

days.

We are excited about the new development, the 'Preston Market Precinct.'

The Preston market and surrounds are currently unsightly, so we are hoping that the
Preston Market Precinct development will give the area the facelift it desperately needs! As
home owners in Preston, we are eager to see Preston improve and see the area fit the

prices we have to pay to own and live here.



We've read through the documentation that has been sent out to us and are pleased to see
that there are plans for public open spaces, varied building heights to prevent

overshadowing of public spaces etc, a lot has been thought of which is wonderful.

Our concern is in regards to the 'look' of the new high-rise and market building that will be
constructed. What will they look like? Will they have a level of style and class or will they
look like all of the other new developments that have gone up in the area in recent years,

which frankly are drab and do nothing to uplift the area.

Preston needs a hero and it should be the new precinct development, we would be very

disappointed to see another eyesore go up in the area.
Thanks for you time,
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To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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